Selectmen’s Meeting

Town of Bowdoin, Maine
4/18/22

Members present:
Marc Bernier

Deb Marquis
Brad Totten

6:30 PM: Pledge of Allegiance

Administrative:

Signed A/P and Payroll Warrants
Other Business:

Jim MacDonald from Lisbon EMS came into talk with Selectmen about maybe getting Sabattus, Greene and
Wales along with Bowdoin and Lishon together as a Regional Ambulance Service and use the second
ambulance. Jim explained that is just in the very beginning stages, he wanted to let us know. He said that he
would keep us up op date on any progress that was being made. Jim talked about maybe subcontracting for
Northeast Ambulance Service.

The road Commissioner came in and he talked some about salt for next year. He also talked about the issues
with beavers and overflow of culverts on E. Burrough Rd., and Academy Rd. He was contacted by the State that
they had a person that worked and trained for handling the problems that keep occurring on these two roads.
The man from the State and the Road Commissioner were going to meet the next day to discuss the problems.

The Selectmen had an interview with a candidate for the Treasurer’s position.

Meeting adjourned at 8:00, Marc made the motion, Deb seconded it.



